
15th April 2024 
Dear Parents and Children, 
Welcome to the Summer term in Deer Class.  It’s difficult to believe that we are this far 
through the school year!  Here’s hoping that we see the better weather that we keep 
being promised over the coming weeks.  The children will certainly enjoy their time outside even 
more if the sun is shining!  
 
It was great to see so many parents at our Progress Evenings at the end of last term. 
Communication between home and school helps to ensure the wellbeing of the children, so 
please do keep in touch across this final term of the school year.  Information about learning this 
half term is attached on the overview for this half term.   I hope that you find the overview useful 
in helping you to discuss learning with your children. 
 
In addition to this information, there will also be a number of dates for this half term and next 
half term too concerning summer term events, so please keep an eye on the website calendar for 
this information.  
 
As always, thank you very much for your on-going support, and please do not hesitate to contact 
me if you have any further questions or concerns during this half term.  
 
Best wishes,   
Claire Henderson 

PE UPDATE  PE is on Tuesday and Friday afternoons this half term, 
but PE kits should stay in school during the week to allow for 
timetable changes and visiting coaches.  Children should have PE kits 
(t-shirt and shorts) including suitable shoes.  They can also bring additional 
layers to keep warm during our lessons that take place outside.  

LEARNING AT HOME  

SPELLINGS: New lists and tests are both on Fridays. 

TIMES TABLES: Tuesdays. 

READING: Children should aim to read at least 3 times a week at home, and regularly change 

their school reading books.   Please remember to support the children by hearing them read 

and recording this in their planner. They should have their reading book and planner in school 

every day but it should return home each evening too. 

YEAR 3 ASSEMBLY: Thursday 23rd May at 9:15—we hope to see you there!  

This half-term, in PSHE, we are looking at careers. This would be a wonderful 

opportunity to have some visitors in school. If anybody would like to come in to talk 

about their career and answer some questions from the children, this would really 

help to enrich their learning. 

If you would be interested, please get in touch so we can arrange a suitable date and time.  

We are @DeerClassHFS 


